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Plan for this term 

Weds 6th June 2018 Planning 
 

Tues 12th June 2018 Lego/Celebration 
Planning 

Weds 20th June 2018 Stress balls 
 

Weds 27th June 2018 Painting 

 
Weds 4th July 2018 Award Celebration 

Weds 11th July 2018 Arts and Crafts 
 

Weds 18th July 2018 Games 
 

 

 

 

 

Hello Everyone, 
 
I am now back off of maternity leave and I am excited to be working with the Young Carers that attend 
Berrycoombe School again.  
It has taken a long time but I can now let you know that as a school we have received our Bronze Young 
Carers in School Award. This has taken a lot of work and effort but it is fantastic that we can now be 
recognised for the support that is given to the Young Carers and for the Young Carers to be recognised 
for all of their support that they give.  
There have been some new young carers joined us in the last year and it is great to have them come 
along. Our group is held once a week and the Young Carers can come whichever weeks they want.  
My details are at the bottom of this newsletter, if you have any questions/queries or want to let us 
know about your child then send me an email or give me a ring. 
 
Kind Regards  
Claire Johnson- Young Carers Co-ordinator 
 

Any concerns/issues with regards to Young Carers contact Claire on 01208 74969 or 

psa@berrycoombe.cornwall.sch.uk 

We will start back Young Carers 

after the Summer holidays on: 

Wednesday 12th September 
2018 

Useful contact information 

School Nurse: 01208 834564  
Kernow Young Carers: 
http://kernowyoungcarers.org/ 
We are supported in school by the School Nurse 
and Kernow Young Carers. 

http://kernowyoungcarers.org/

